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This year, seniors will have two opportunities to have graduation photos taken. Dale Manning of Tyrone will
be taking head shots in cap & gown of all seniors in late April and offering families package options. He
would also like to offer yard signs for $ 16 but will need a large portion of the class to select this option for
it to be feasible. Please complete the survey of participation when sent to show if you might have interest in
purchasing. Megan Brenneman will also be on-hand graduation night to take senior shots prior to the
ceremony as well as photos of students receiving their diplomas, which will then be available for purchase
afterward.

Caps and Gowns

In the coming weeks, caps and gowns will be
distributed. Seniors should be sure to take them
out of the packaging and hang them up
immediately upon arriving home. A cool iron or
steamer can be used to help remove wrinkles.

Coming up for May...

Toward the end of April, we will send another
Be sure to also check that your cap is in good  pewsletter update with important senior dates and
condition and that you have a graduation tassel  other graduation information. Two things seniors
as well. Seniors should be sure that, if decorating  chould be preparing for in early May are the career-
their caps, designs should be appropriate and  rejated Senior Symposium on May 2 and the state-
allow the cap to still sit properly on their heads.  required civics exam, given in their government
More on that next month! classes either the week of April 29 or of May 6.
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